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MEMORANDUM

August 22,2022

TO:

cc:

FROM:

RE:

Mark Berman, City Attomey

Tracy Lyons, Assistant City Attomey
Jill Mesojedec, FRP
Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager
Antonio Pucci, Contract Manager
Horacio Danovich, Stegia LLC

Femand Thony, 00 Bond Director

Cypress Lakes

Please prepare a Resolution to enter into a LED Lighting Agreement (see attached Exhibit l)
with the Florida Power and Light (FPL) pertaining to the above referenced neighborhood in the
City of Pompano Beach whereas the City will be responsible to pay a contribution of
$159,350.53 (seeExhibit 2).

This agreement is necessary to allow FPL to install or modify lighting facilities proposed within
the Cypress Lakes Area (see Location Map). As a function of this agreement, FPL will install
144 new LED light fixtures. As a result ofthis work, FPL plans to remove 91 units (see Exhibit
3). At the completion of all work, the City commits to pay monthly fees as depicted in the
Generator Tool (see Exhibit 4).

The work will be conducted in the areas shown on the Design Plans prepared by Hillers
Engineering (City's Electrical Engineer) and FPL (see Exhibit 5).

Staff would like to add this agenda item to the City Commission meeting scheduled for
September27,2022.
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